
Saugeen Education Department
6 Cameron Drive
Southampton, ON  N0H 2L0
Phone: (519) 797-2781 x 1120       Email: education@saugeen.org

Bus Announcement:

We will have transportation to all schools starting October 11, 2022!

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the G.C. Huston routes #5 and #8 will need to continue as an A and B 
route until the end of the month. 

The Port Elgin route # 6 to St. Joseph’s and SDSS has been running since October 3, 2022.

The Owen Sound route #7 to St. Basil’s and St. Mary’s will begin running on October 11, 2022.  

We will be contacting students/families with their estimated pick-up and drop-off times.  If you do not 
receive your times, please contact Janice in the Education Department between 10am and 2:30pm on 
Friday October 7, 2022.

Janice Mason, Education Clerk 519-797-2781 x 1120  or email: janice.mason@saugeen.org

Saugeen Education Department


